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YOUTH  Anna Crollick   
This year, we have been working more closely with RSY-
Netzer and the Movement for Reform Judaism (MRJ). By the 
end of the academic year, we will have had four visits from 

bassador, Ariel, 18. He has been very well received by both Cheder teachers 
and children. Being friendly, fun and positive, he engages well with the differ-

Keeping to our Eco-
-Hub and have had two visits from the RSY Movement Worker, Josh, who ran 
Youth Club for us. We also aim to host a Shabbat sleepover at Maidenhead 
soon.  

     We are still looking for an in-house Youth worker who could run more 
events for us. Let me know if this could be you/someone you know            
anna.crollick@maidshul.org 

     For our older youth, we are pleased to have begun a new initiative for 
GCSE and A-Level students. Dale Resnick, a local secondary school sixth form 

port/social sessions. Students can tap into his expertise, ask for advice on all 
things from exam strategies to well-being/resilience and revise together in the 
same space with friends. This will continue to run next year.    

     Rabbi Rene led the antisemitism support group for parents of children and 
university students. Thank you to him and everyone who has helped support 
our youth this year. 

database list, we only have details for 33 people.  

     The aim is to keep things as open and inclusive as possible, connecting 
with other local Jewish communities and university societies to involve them 
in our work.  The following events are being planned for this year: June - Out-
door excursion and November - Games night at the synagogue. 

     Thank you to Sapir Tal and Sarah Lewis for leading this initiative. To get 
involved, please contact MaidenheadYA@gmail.com  


